
    

  KILGARVAN PARISH, CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK. 
                                 Parish Office number 087 436 4140 / Email: kilgarvan@dioceseofkerry.ie    Office hours : Tuesday and Friday  10am – 1pm 

Kilgarvan Parish is served by the priests of the Kenmare Pastoral Area 
Fr. Niall Howard, Fr. George Hayes, and Fr. Liam O’Brien  

 

Sat. 31st August – Intention: 6:00pm 
John C & Denis O’Sullivan – Ardtully / Main St. 
Deceased members of the O’Sullivan & McCann Families Mangerton 
Jack & Peg Roger – The Village 
Mary & Eamonn Hegarty – Churchground  

Wed. `4th September  – Eucharistic Adoration Only  6.15pm 
Sat. 7th September – Intention: 6:00pm 

Nellie Kelleher – Ballyvourney  
Geraldine O’Sullivan – Glenlough  

  

Sunday Duty this weekend: Fr. Noel Spring  (087)293 5969 
 

Parish Office: Office hours Tuesday and Friday from 10am to 1pm. 
 

Diocesan Collection on September 7th – Diocesan Needs. Your support 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Please pray for the Soul of Francie Casey – Clonkeen, Killarney who 
died during the week. We sympathise with his family and friends. May he 
Rest in Peace.  
 

Be part of the St Bernadette Relic Pilgrimage in Ireland. In 1858, Our 
Blessed Lady appeared 18 times to a young girl, Bernadette Soubirous in 
Lourdes. Her relics will journey on pilgrimage to Ireland for the first 
time, from September 4th to November 5th, taking in every diocese in 
the country. In Kerry, Our Lady & St Brendan’s Church, Tralee will be 
where the relics can be venerated on Friday September 13th and 
Saturday September 14th. Please refer to bulletin board for more details. 
 

The Diocese of Kerry is hosting a webinar to celebrate the Season of 
Creation on 12th Sept at 7.30.pm. Go to www.dioceseofkerry.ie for more 
information and to register. Speaker Dr. Niamh Brennan, educator and 
writer will focus on what is arguably the most critical crisis of our time,  
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the climate crisis, whose effects are growing in our daily lives and raising 
concerns about the future of all life. Niamh will help us to celebrate the 
Season of Creation and to move forward To Hope and Act with Creation 
 

Reflection 
God of grace and goodness, You gather us together as a community of faith, 
to pray and give thanks for the gift of a new day. As we begin this new 
school year, help us reflect on who we are and who You created us to be. 
Give us the wisdom to recognize You in our relationships with others. Guide 
us to be understanding and thoughtful in our actions. May our actions help 
us bring peace to our school, families, and the world. Touch our hearts as 
we approach this new day with respect and kindness. We ask this in Jesus’ 
name. Amen. 
 

Community Notices    
Community First Responders (CFRs) are holding a Recruitment Day on 
September 4th in Super Valu, Kenmare from 4:30 PM to 8:00 PM. We 
encourage anyone who may be interested in joining or have any 
questions about who we are and what we do, to attend this event. CFRs 
are volunteers who are trained to attend certain types of emergency calls 
in the area where they live or work. These include cardiac arrest, 
choking, chest pain, stroke, unconscious or unresponsive patient, and a 
limited range of traumatic injuries. CFRs work in conjunction with and 
under the direction of the National Ambulance Service – NAS   Full 
training will be provided. For more info visit www.killarneycru.ie or 
email info@killarneycru.ie or contact 064 6694144 
 

Killarney Community Singers are resuming on Monday September 2nd 
at 7pm in Methodist Church, (near Avenue Hotel) Killarney. New 
Members very welcome. €50 per 5-week term; under the direction of 
Award Winning Singer/ Songwriter Mary Culloty O’ Sullivan. (087)922 
2753. 

http://www.dioceseofkerry.ie/
http://www.killarneycru.ie/
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